
Darlington South Homeowners Association 

Newsletter—July 2012 

DSHA Board Members: 

President 

Marshall Eudy 

918-850-2659 

 

Vice President 

Carla Evans 

918-852-8011 

 

Treasurer 

Glenna Slaight 

918-269-6684 

 

Architectural Control 

Ellen Draper 

918-261-7499 

 

Landscape/City Liaison 

Ron Turner 

918-493-2656 

 

Welcoming/Newsletter 

Nancy Gillespie 

918-488-0733 

 
Secretary 

This position is still open. 

Please consider serving on  

the DSHA Board. 

 

 

 

 

 

New Trash Pick-Up Day 

Starting Monday, July 2, 

our neighborhood will have 

once-a-week trash pick up 

on Mondays only.  We have 

been notified that our area is 

one of the first stops of the 

day, so it will be early in the 

morning.  This will be the 

schedule until October 1st. 

DSHA Annual Meeting 
 

The Darlington South Homeowners 

Association’s Annual Meeting will be 

held on Thursday, September 13, 2012 

at the Helmerich Library (5131 E. 91st) 

from 6:00-7:45 PM.  We would love to 

get your input, feedback, suggestions, 

recommendations and questions, so 

please plan to attend. 

Next Garage Sale 
 

Our next neighborhood garage sale is 

scheduled for Friday, October 12 and 

Saturday, October 13, 2012.  Once 

again, you will have a chance to clean 

out those closets, attics, and garages, 

and make some money to boot! 

DSHA Website 
 

Please visit the new DSHA website at: 

http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/Darlington_South.   

Some of the information you will find there includes: 
 

• Calendar of upcoming meetings and events 

• Previous newsletters 

• Place to enter your own information 

• Discussion groups 

• Links, such as:  City of Tulsa, Tulsa Police Dept.,  
      Tulsa City Council, etc. 

Summertime Safety 
 

Accidental drowning is one of the  

leading causes of death for young  

children.  If you have a swimming 

pool, koi pond, or other body of water, 

please be absolutely certain that these 

areas are secure.  It only takes a few 

minutes for a wandering toddler to get 

into a very dangerous situation if he or 

she has access to open water.  Let’s 

keep our kids safe! 

Greenbelt Use 
 

Please have a serious talk with your 

children regarding the use of unauthor-

ized vehicles on our neighborhood 

greenbelts.  This includes motorcycles, 

scooters, 4-wheelers, etc.  This is for 

the safety of pedestrians walking in 

these areas, as well as the safety of 

your children.  It is also to prevent 

damage to the grass and ruts which  

hinder mowing. 

 

Helpful Numbers 
 

City of Tulsa, Customer Care Center: 918-596-2100 

Police Non-Emergency Number:  918-596-9222 

Fire Non-Emergency Number:  918-596-9977 

EMSA Non-Emergency Number:  918-596-3100 

After Hours Water Emergency Line:  918-596-9488 

After Hours Sewer Emergency Line:  918-669-6100 


